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February 20, 2020 

11:00 A.M. 
State Capitol, Room 308 

 
H.B. 2598, H.D. 1 

RELATING TO ABANDONED AND DERELICT VEHICLES  
 

House Committee on Finance 
 
The Department of Transportation supports H.B. 2598, H.D. 1 which establishes the 
abandoned and derelict vehicles task force to make recommendations to ensure the 
proper identification and disposal of abandoned and derelict vehicle left of the State’s 
highways. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony.    





	
HADA Testimony in SUPPORT of SB3008, SD1 

RELATING TO MEASUREMENT STANDARDS 
Presented to the Senate Committee On Commerce, Consumer Protection and Health 

at the Public Hearing 10:00 a.m., Thursday, February 20, 2020 
in Room 415 Hawaii State Capitol 

by David H. Rolf for the members of the Hawaii Automobile Dealers Association, 
Hawaii’s franchised new car dealers, who provide sales, warranty work and other factory-certified 

maintenance service for Hawaii’s privately-owned and fleet-owned cars and light trucks 
 

Chairs Baker, Vice Chair Chang and members of the committee: 
	
HADA members are in support of SB3008, HD1 which amends section 486-52, Hawaii Revised Statutes, 
to exempt hydrogen fuels from measurement requirements.  
 
The intersection of energy, jobs, quantum computing, driverless cars, homes, education, and the well-
being of a society, is the focus of HADA’s work on Hawaii’s future.   
 
Hydrogen, as a renewable fuel, offers great promise for Hawaii.  We applaud the work of Servco, a 
HADA member, for that company’s work in bringing hydrogen fuel cell vehicles to Hawaii and in 
developing a hydrogen production and fueling station.  Hydrogen fueling infrastructure will key to the 
customer adoption of renewable fuel vehicles in Hawaii.   
 
HADA respectfully asks that the committee pass SB3008, SD1, forward for favorable consideration.  
 
Respectfully submitted,  
David H. Rolf, for the members of the Hawaii Automobile Dealers Association 
 

HADA 

Making Hawaii Better Together 
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Comments:  

I am in support of this bill. There are many abandoned cars that need to be identified 
and disposed of. In case there is an emeregency that particular car may be in the way 
or may be even the cause of something to happen. 
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